
 

                      Equipment Theft Alert 
Oklahoma CAT Skid Steer 
The below pictured Caterpillar Skid Steer was stolen January 16th or 17th, 2019 from a shale pit in the area 
of Hoffman, Oklahoma. 

Please forward this alert to anyone that may encounter the equipment, and investigators working on similar 
thefts.  

Okmulgee County Sheriff's Office case: 2019-0062       Contact: Investigator Swayze 918-756-4311 

Machine Details 
Caterpillar 272-C Skid Steer Loader 
Product Identification Number: 
CAT0272CERED02203 
 
Pictured is the actual stolen machine. 

The machine PIN plate is above the left rear tire, 
rearward of the cab and inset from the loader 
boom & hydraulic cylinder. The Owner Applied 
Number RED02203 is the serial number portion of 
the Product Identification Number.  

 
 
 
Law Enforcement - For access to NER's equipment 
ownership registration and theft records, and for machine 
identification assistance, call NICB: 800-447-6282. For online 
access, see For online access, click "Log in" at www.ner.net 

Industry – Report suspicious activity involving equipment – 
Dial 911 

Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: www.ner.net/theft-
alerts.html 
 

National Equipment Register 
545 Washington Blvd Jersey City, NJ 07310           866-663-7872 www.ner.net 

https://application.ner.net/Account.aspx/LogOn
http://www.ner.net/
http://www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html
http://www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html
http://www.ner.net/

